
St Mary’s High School 



MS MᶜLAUGHLIN &
OUR HEAD GIRL TEAM 



MACMILLAN 
COFFEE MORNING 

Each year our Year 14 students 
organise a MacMillan Coffee 
Morning to raise money for 
MacMillan Cancer Support. 



YEAR 8 POETRY 

To start our new school 

year, we took part in 

World Poetry Day with a 

poetry competition 

amongst our year 8 

students. The students 

thoroughly enjoyed 

making up their own 

poems. 



LONDON 
2019

Every year there is a trip to either
London or Paris offered to Years 10-13.
A group of 46 students went to London
at the end of August for the weekend.



YEAR 8 DRAMA

Mrs Gorman’s 8UW English class
participated in Drama within
their English class; their own
adaptation of Charles Dickens’, A
Christmas Carol. The girls
thoroughly enjoyed it and their
hard work and dedication paid
off as it was a huge success.



SPORTS DAY 2019 



YEAR 11 TRIP 
CRUMLIN ROAD GAOL 

GCSE history class took a trip
to Crumlin Road Gaol as part
of Shared Education with
Nendrum College.



OUR GAELIC TEAM 

We have our own Gaelic Team here at St Mary’s, they
successfully made it to the finals of the Erne Cup! The
final will be sometime in January… Good Luck Girls!



A LEVEL AND GCSE RESULTS 

Here at St Mary’s all our students
received excellent A Level & GCSE
Results. Majority of A Level Students
have moved on to Higher Education.



CAMBODIA 

Mrs Arkins and three  
students took off to Cambodia 
in July, an experience they will 
never forget.



YEAR 9 EVIRONMENTAL 
POSTER COMPETITION 

Year 9 classes took part in a 
poster competition during their 
art class, which was based on 
the environment. 



CHOIR
In St Mary’s we have a fabulous choir, who recently took part 
in a BBC Mass recording for the first Sunday in Advent. 



YEAR 11
RESIDENTIAL 

Year 11 students enjoyed a 
two day residential to 
Delamont Outdoor Learning 
Centre as part of their 
Learning Together 
Programme. 



FOOD BANK 

St Mary’s senior girls were 
inspired by the core values 
of the Mercy Order and 
collected food for the 
Fountain Food Bank. 



HEAD GIRL TEAM
VISIT DAISY LODGE 

Our Head Girl and Mrs Mc Aleenan were 
invited to visit Daisy Lodge. They were all 
incredibly moved by the atmosphere and 
surroundings describing it as "a very 
special place". 

On Thursday 19th December we hosted a 
Christmas Jumper Day to raise money for 
Daisy Lodge. 



SOROPTIMIST INTERNATIONAL 
SPEAKING COMPETITION 

Congratulations to two of our Year 12 
students who were awarded second 
and third place in the Soroptimist
International 38th Annual Public 
Speaking Competition which was held 
in Saintfield High School. 



TRIP TO THE 
CONTINENTAL 

CHRISTMAS  MARKET 

Year 11 and 12 GCSE Spanish classes 
enjoyed a lovely day at the 
Continental Christmas Market in 
Belfast. Students sampled a range of 
delicious foods including paella, 
crepes and churros. 



SHOE BOX APPEAL 

Every year as a school we take 
part in the Christmas Shoebox 
Appeal, which send gift filled 
boxes to children in Africa and 
Eastern Europe. This year we 
were able to donate 43 boxes. 



Prize Giving 2019  


